

Society Special Board Meeting Report

At the special meeting of the Board of Directors on May 24, 2016 the following decisions and reports were made:

2016 OPEA – Project of the Year Award

H. Wojcinski reviewed this item noting that the Project of the Year award being put forward by the PEO Awards Committee is a second runner up as there were concerns expressed by the OSPE Board with respect to the first recommendation put forward at the May 3, 2016 meeting of the OSPE Board. This project was not easy with many obstacles in it's way. There was a lot of public consultation, innovative features and testing to meet environmental standards. Discussion ensued.